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Dear GiveWell Team – 
 
This packet of information serves as a comprehensive update on Nyaya Health’s progress and planning as an 
organization since our last formal correspondence in September. With the hiring of our first full-time Executive 
Director on August 1st, 2011 and establishment of a physical office in Boston, we believe the organization has 
undergone a number of critical structural changes that warrant clarification and updates. Additionally, we wish to 
use this as an opportunity to share several new tools of transparency and methodologies we have designed and 
built in order to continue to make our work as transparent and accessible as possible.  
 
This packet contains the following: 
 
 One page containing a series of important clarifications and updates. 
 One page containing links to a series of new tools of transparency we are using. 
 An update of our performance against the last submitted funding scenarios document. 
 A revised budget for U.S. and Nepal Operations that we intend to formalize at our    

  May 6th Board meeting for the 2012-2013 fiscal year.  
 A newly created funding scenarios document for Fiscal Year 2012-2013. 

   
Please do not hesitate to contact me if any further clarification for any of the items presented is needed.  
 
Warmly, 
 

 
 
Mark Arnoldy 
Executive Director | Nyaya Health 
www.nyayahealth.org 
p | 417.861.8611 
e | mark@nyayahealth.org  


